
December 2020 

Newsletter 

Remember to print this newsletter and bring it into the store and receive 15% OFF your ENTIRE purchase! 

Happy December!  The 

weather has gotten cold 

and our world has seem-

ingly gone crazy… 

We are doing everything 

that we can to make 

sure that our store’s en-

vironment is safe and 

welcoming to our cus-

tomers.  We are wiping 

things down between 

customers as well as disinfecting as much as 

we possibly can.  Please try not to touch 

things that you are not planning on buying 

when shopping with us or with any other 

store.  This stupid virus spreads very easily. 

We are still open for business in our store!  

Assuming that we do not end up catching 

Covid-19 and have to quarantine ourselves, 

we will not be closing down regardless of 

what the city or state decides.  Worst case 

scenario for us is that we will go down to 

curbside services only but we will only do that 

if we are forced to by our government.   

Our grooming services have become insanely 

popular!  So much so that our first appoint-

ments for full grooms are in the middle of 

March as it stands right now (we can put you 

onto our cancellation list if you would like).  

We are still able to get nail 

trims scheduled within about 3 

weeks.  If your dog is in need 

of grooming services, please 

make sure to call sooner rather 

than later! 

With the cold weather finally 

arriving in earnest, keep in 

mind that your pets are likely 

seeing a little less activity com-

pared to warmer times.  If that 

is the case for your pet, it may be a good idea 

to reduce the portion size of their meals by 

10% in order to make sure that they are not 

gaining any unnecessary weight over the win-

ter.  Issues with weight can lead to many oth-

er ailments that can seriously shorten the 

lives of our furry family members so making 

sure that their weight remains stable can be 

very beneficial! 

 

Merry Christmas and stay safe out there!! 

  Jonathan and Alysa 


